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This is the redraft of the Dry Cleaner Environmental Response Program draft.

Regarding DNR’s concerns about agents acting on behalf of owners and operators, I
believe that the changes to s. 292.65 (4) (k) are sufficient to accomplish what is wanted.

As I discussed with Robin Schmidt, I changed the language of s. 292.65 (8m) in a
different way than was suggested by DNR.  I do not think that there is any way to make
this language simple, because the calculation is complex, but I hope that this is more
clear.
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